Einhorn Barbarito Supports Middle School Mock Trial
Club For Tenth Consecutive Year

For the tenth consecutive year, Denville, NJ based law firm Einhorn Barbarito announced the
sponsorship and mentorship of the Valleyview Middle School's Mock Trial Club. At a recent Township
of Denville Board of Education meeting, Einhorn Barbarito Partner Timothy J. Ford Esq., (far right) the
attorney mentor to the students throughout the year, presented a $1,200 check to the Denville Board
of Education. The donation covers the cost of the students to participate in the Mock Trial Club. The
Valleyview Middle School Mock Trial will take place in June 2018.

Pictured from left to right are Valleyview Middle School Teacher-Librarian Marian Lezgus and 7t g gth
grade Mock Trial student members: Joey Staltari, Kylie O'Dell, Pia Piazzi, Jillian Prunty, Nathaniel
Carlyon, Charity Alford, Estelle Harnisch, Abigail Rokicki, Julia Cappello, Jacqueline Williams, Jane
O'Leary.
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